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August 31, 2018

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about deportations to Viet Nam. Promises made by

my government to many thousands of people are being broken. People who

supported US troops in Viet Nam and even the children of those troops were

invited here decades ago to build their lives and our communities. You have

begun to destroy those lives and communities with arbitrary deportations.

While breaking promises may be an effective - if sleazy - approach to real

estate or campaigning it is not an acceptable way to govern. You have

already breached trade agreements, a nuclear agreement and agreements

around pay for federal workers and threatened NATO and the G7. You

have directly attacked the credibility of the courts, congress and the FBI.

These deportations are immoral and your bad faith weaken this country.

Please assure me that you will honor the word of the US government.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our honest government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


